
                 
 
 

February 2019 
 
Greetings Legacy Prayer Partners, 
 
It’s February a time to make sure we show our love to those around us. Let’s continue to love on our community! Thank 
you for praying for our school, students staff, teachers and families of Legacy, you can make the difference. Please join us 
in prayer for the following. 
 
Student Lives 

• Senior Drama Projects (2/8) 
• Daddy/Daughter Ball at school (2/15) 
• Band & Choir Mid-Winter Concert, 7-12 grades (Postponed) 
• Parent Tech Support Group Meeting (2/18) 
• Parent/Teacher Conferences –7th – 12th grade (2/19, 2/21) 
• Swing Dance, 9-12th grade (2/22) 
• High school orientation for 8th grade families and prospects (2/25) 
• Kindergarten Round Up (2/26-27) 
• Band & Choir Tour (2/28-3/4) 
• Christian Heroes of Faith (5th graders) ((3/1) 
• Musical practice and preparations for Hello Dolly! 
• Sports: Boys/Girls Basketball, Boys/Girls Hockey, Volleyball JO teams for Legacy 
• Extra-Curricular Activities:  Artz Club, Lego Club, Ski/Board Club and other activities that students participate in 
• Classes of the Month: 5th and 6th graders (social, physically, mentally, family life) 

 
Teacher/Staff Lives – pray for strength, knowledge and spiritual wisdom as they teach students 

• The planning committees and the leadership team as for the direction of the school 
• Pray for those teachers and staff who are going through cancer or have health issues 
• Pray for continued good relationships between the school and Meadow Creek Church 
• Pray for the Development of the Legacy K-12th grade leadership program 
• Pray for the break ground of the new education wing and raise the rest of the money to build the improved front 

entrance. 
 

Parents/Supporters Lives 
• Pray for re-enrollment for the 2018-2019 school year 
• Pray for God’s blessings on the Legacy families 

 
Overarching Prayer Themes for the Year 
1. Legacy would be a community of godly male and female leaders. 
2. Legacy would be a loving, unified community (John 17) 
3. Legacy staff and students would see and treasure Jesus Christ this year and say no to what the world offers. 
4. Students would experience excellent growth in their learning and have a great student experience.  
 
 

Galatians 6:9 says,  
“Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up.” 
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